NFIB

The Voice of Small Business®
ALASKA

March 1, 2011
Senator Fred Dyson
Alaska State Senator
State Capitol Building
Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

RE Senate Bill 30
Dear Senator Dyson,

On behalf of the National Federation of Independent Business/Alaska, I wish to express our
support for Senate Bill 30. The National Federation of Independent Business is the largest small-
business advocacy group in Alaska.

SB 30 would provide a mechanism for businesses that have had property stolen to gain
assistance in recovering the items that are often critical to the continuation of a person’s
business.

While often there is not a problem retrieving property from authorities that are prosecuting a
case, there are times when small businesses find that they are not considered as important as
other issues. SB 30 provides the person assistance from the office of victims' ri ghts to help
recover stolen property being held by a law enforcement agency.

While the problem of retrieving stolen property is not always a problem, small businesses have
found themselves fighting the government who has bottomless resources. The legal cost and loss

of business are a very heavy burden to small businesses.

We believe that CSSB 30 is a reasonable solution to a potentially devastating problem for small
businesses.

Sincerely yours,

Dennis L. DeWitt
Alaska State Director
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